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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 19th Dec—Monday 2nd Jan - Christmas Holidays 
Tuesday 3rd Jan - School closed to pupils 
Monday 13th Feb - Friday 17th Feb  - Half term 
Monday 20th Feb - School closed to pupils 
Monday 3rd—Friday 14th April - Easter Holidays 
Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This week we are on Chartwells’ menu week 2 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Ava for working really hard with her letters and sounds  

CRANTOCK— Zak N for super listening and concentrating!  

LAMORNA— Aiden C for being a reflective learner  

MAENPORTH— Izzy for being resilient and trying really hard with her 

writing  

GODREVY— Talia for always working hard and listening carefully  

PORTHMEOR—  

PORTHCURNO— Ava for being resilient and coming into school with a 

big smile every day  

SWANPOOL— Rowan W for building good relationships and working 

well with others  

CADGWITH— Ailla P for creative writing for her Iron Man story  

POLZEATH— Layla W for being resourceful  

HARLYN— Evie B for persevering when things were tricky for her this 

week  

PERRANUTHNOE— Olivia for always being ready to learn and giving 

100% to every task 

GWENVOR— Alfie for always setting the example in his attitude to 

learning 

KYNANCE— Keira for working so hard in all subjects and presenting her 

work beautifully  
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Dates for your diary! 
Wednesday 9th November – Parents Evening Years 
1 – 6 (Make an appointment via Google Form) 

Friday 18th November – Lantern Making         
Workshops 

Monday 14th November – Odd Sock Day to support 
Anti-Bullying Week 

Friday 18th November – Wear Spots to support Children in Need 50p 
(Payment on Parent Pay) Cake sale 20p a cake 

Tuesday 22nd November – Culdrose Cinema Trip (Minions 2) (Payment on 
Parent Pay) Crantock, Kynance, Gwenvor and Lamorna classes 

Wednesday 23rd November – Culdrose Cinema Trip (Minions 2) (Payment on 
Parent Pay) Fistral, Cadgwith, Polzeath, Maenporth and Harlyn classes 

Thursday 24th November - Culdrose Cinema Trip (Minions 2) (Payment on 
Parent Pay) Porthcurno, Swanpool, Porthmeor, Godrevy and Perranuthnoe 
classes 

Friday 25th November – Lantern Parade – Year 5 

Friday 2nd December – Christmas Tree dressing day 

Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th December – EYFS Nativity 

Tuesday 6th December – Year 4 to sing carols outside St Martin’s          
residential home 

Wednesday 7th December – Year 3 to sing carols outside Fairholme       
residential home 

Wednesday 7th December – Year 1 to sing carols around the campfire (Will 
go on Class Dojo) 

Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 12th December – Winter Wonderland 

Tuesday 13th December – EYFS and KS1 Christmas lunches 

Wednesday 14th December – EYFS and KS2 Christmas lunches  
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

   

Wednesday may have been a wet day but it was a wonderful day here at Rosemellin. The Raise a Reader   

trailer navigated its way through the wind and rain for a special pit stop in Cornwall and they chose our school 

to visit. The KS2 children loved listening to authors and even had a go at becoming illustrators. We were 

thankful for all the books that were donated to the school and given out to the children at the end of the day. 

I hope you’ve had chance to start reading them.  

At Rosemellin, we always talk to the children 

about how they can stay safe. This may be 

linked to road awareness, online safety and 

tricky people among other things. Recently, we 

have been reinforcing the PANTS rule and 

speaking to children about appropriate and 

inappropriate touch. Discussions have been 

had that even if it may seem like a game or a 

joke, it is never ok to touch someone without 

their permission and this goes against the 

school rules. If you would like any more     in-

formation on PANTS please look at the NSPCC 

website.  

There was an overwhelming response to clubs and it has been great to see them underway.  I enjoyed 

spending time sharing a story, drinking hot chocolate and doing an activity with some of the children in 

foundation stage. It really is a highlight to my week.  

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend and please stay safe if you are attending any firework displays.  


